SELWOOD ACADEMY

ANGLICAN/METHODIST FOUNDATION SCHOOI

21st October 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,
RE: End of Term 1

As we come to the end of this first half-term, | want to congratulate all of our Year 6 pupils on a
fantastic start to the year here at Selwood Academy. We are incredibly proud of how determined
they are to succeed. It has been wonderful to see them engage so positively in lessons and
activities, and to watch their confidence grow as they set a strong example for others.

From their positive attitude in lessons to their growing leadership around the new younger pupils,
the Year 6 pupils have shown great enthusiasm, maturity, and a determination to make the most
of every opportunity. They have worked hard across all subjects and have been wonderful role
models for the younger year group.

It has been wonderful to see them flourish academically and personally, and | am excited to see
how they continue to grow as they progress through the year.

One of the highlights of this half-term has been their preparation for the upcoming Harvest Festival
celebration. The children have been busy planning, rehearsing, and preparing to make this a
special event, and we are very much looking forward to welcoming as many of you as possible to
join us at Selwood Academy on Thursday 24th October, to celebrate together. You are welcome
to arrive from 2pm, the performance will begin at 2.15pm.

As we head into the half-term break, | would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your
continued support. | wish you all a restful and enjoyable half-term, filled with autumnal fun,
Halloween celebrations, quality family time and hopefully some time to relax!

We look forward to seeing the children back after the break on Monday 4" November, refreshed!
Yours Sincerely,
i////:a/f}) ;

Mrs Luci Hooper
Head of Key Stage 2

‘Let your light shine before others’ Matthew 5 v 16
Head Teacher: Mr Daniel Jeffries BA(Hons) MA NPQH NPQEL
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